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Employee of the Month
Ms Sanders

Ms. Sanders is our 6th grade LLI IA!
She's very flexible and kind, gives
honest feedback as well when it

comes to our kids and progression.
She works hard for our students and
always strives to see growth for each
of her students. She has a genuine

passion for students! 

Teacher of the Month
Mr. Grubbs

Grubbs is a solid and dependable
member of our school and he comes

ready to help kids each and every day!
He starts the kids off on a positive note
in the morning and takes that and rolls
with it. He keeps the students engaged

in their learning as well.



As we bid farewell to Huntsville Intermediate School our
hearts swell with a mix of emotions and cherished

memories. We extend an invitation to our community, both
past and present students and staff, to join us for one final
walk through our beloved campus. Mark your calendars for
Tuesday, May 21, 2024, from 5:00pm to 6:30pm, as we open
our doors for a come-and-go event. On display in the library

will be memorabilia that will evoke fond memories. Moreover,
this occasion grants you the privilege of one last exploration
of the building, a chance to traverse the familiar corridors
and classrooms that have shaped countless journeys. We
look forward to sharing this poignant moment with you.



FINISH STRONG

EngagedEngaged

LearningLearning

Students in Mrs. Crook’s class
are working on their final
project of the year. They were
given a state to research. This
project goes hand in hand
with their final unit on the
various cultures that have
shaped the United States, and
how each state is unique! 

The students at Huntsville
Intermediate School are still

working hard and learning! Many
teachers are using the time after
STAAR testing to master skills that
will be essential for next school

year! 
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year! 

Our 6th Grade Pre-AP
studnets in Ms. Copeland’s
class are diligently working
on their Biomes project for

the annual Biomes Showcase
on May 9,2024.  



Teacher Appreciation
Week
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May 6 - May 10

HIS would like to say thank you
to the Board of Trustees for your
continued support throughout the

years. The staff is excited to begin
their new adventures at campuses
throughout the district, but we will
always have a special place in our
hearts for HIS. Thank you again
for the opportunity to serve the

students and families of
Huntsville. 

For Teacher Appreciation Week, we honored and celebrated our
teachers and staff! We are so grateful for all the hard work they

put in day in


